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Later's

Dursban

Ready-To-Use

Household 
Insecticide

contains chlorpyrifos

Domestic

DANGER          POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.

REG. NO. 16161 P.C.P. ACT.

GUARANTEE:  chlorpyrifos.....0.5%

NET CONTENT:  4 LITRES

Later Chemicals Ltd.
12080 Horseshoe Way 
Richmond, B.C. V7A 4V5

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

Apply this product as it is purchased:  DO NOT mix with water or
oil.

INSECT PESTS INDOORS:  To control Ants, Brown dog ticks,
Crickets, Cockroaches, Earwigs, Firebrats, Fleas, Silverfish,
Sowbugs, and Spiders - apply this product as a coarse spray or
with a paint brush to localized areas where pests are found,
including dark corners of rooms and closets, cracks and crevices
in walls, along baseboards, beneath and behind sinks, stoves,
refrigerators and cabinets and around plumbing and other
installations.  Apply to the point of run-off, approximately 5 L
per 100 m2.



FOR CARPET BEETLES:  Apply along baseboards and edges of
carpeting, under carpets, rugs, or furniture, in closets and on
shelves.  Repeat when pests reappear, but no more than once every
2 months.

NOTE:  A period of 4 to 7 days is usually required for maximum
effect on cockroaches.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN, PETS & DOMESTIC
ANIMALS.  May be fatal if swallowed.  May be absorbed through
skin.  May be injurious to eyes and skin.  Do not take
internally.  Do not get in eyes or on skin or clothing.  Wash
thoroughly after handling.  Wash contaminated clothing before 
re-use.  Flush contaminated eyes with plenty of water and seek
medical attention.  Avoid prolonged breathing of vapours and
spray mist.  Store away from food, feedstuffs and domestic water
supplies. Do not spray ornamental or edible plants. Store and use
away from open flame and heat.  Do not use in animal buildings or
poultry houses.

WARNING: Do not allow spray to contact food, feedstuffs, and
water supplies. Thoroughly wash dishes and food handling utensils
with soap and water if they become contaminated by application of
this product. Do not allow children or pets to contact treated
surfaces.  Cover or remove all food before spraying. Remove pets
and cover fish bowls (tanks) before spraying. Do not spray on
plants, lawns and flowers. This product contains an oil base
spray solution.  DO NOT use as a general coverage spray in homes.
Care should be taken to ensure against staining of wall coverings
or floor coverings by the use of this product. DO NOT use around
open flames or sources of heat.

FIRST AID: This product contains petroleum distillates; if
swallowed do not induce vomiting. Give copious amounts of milk. 
Flush contaminated eyes and skin with plenty of water and for
eyes get prompt medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase
inhibitor. Treat symptomatically. Atropine is an antidote.

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label



information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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